63 Forbes St.,
St .John's,Nfld.
Fec.5,1970

Dear lir.Low

1 thank you very much for your letter of 14 Hovember,1970 with the
ephemeris of Comet Suzuki-Sato-Seki 1970m and also your prevaous letter.
As yet I have not been able to observe this comet because of very poor
weather conditions.It is hoped that if weather conditions improve an
observation session may be held to seek out this comet as well as the
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Comet Hnckle which you have provided me with its ephemeris.As far as
know no other members of our centre have observed these comets so it
is hoped that we may get our first look at a comet soon. I will be in
contact with you if we observe any of these comets. Once again,thank

ﬁandell Dodgg

you for wmour help.
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